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December 1, 2008 
 
Tim McCord, President/Owner 
DaNite Sign Co. 
1640 Harmon Avenue 
Columbus, Ohio 43223 
 
Dear Tim: 
 
I wanted to take a moment and thank you for your continued assistance and support regarding all 
of our signage needs both at Cooper Stadium over the years and now at our new home, 
Huntington Park.  We have had a sound working relationship since the late 70’s and have 
NEVER had to look elsewhere.  You have been an unbelievable partner. 
 
It is hard to find a company willing to put forth the effort and level of service that you have 
shown time and time again.  We can always count on you and your team to be here at a 
moment’s notice when things go awry.  In our line of business it is essential to have companies 
such as yours to rely on to make sure things run as smoothly as possible.  You have helped us 
keep equipment working long past its replacement date. Your attention to detail and to assisting 
us whenever we “have an emergency” has really been above and beyond the “call of duty”. 
 
You have been instrumental in helping us create the most cutting edge scoreboard project we can 
possibly afford at Huntington Park.  I’m sure that all of our fans will appreciate the hard work 
you have put into making this ballpark the premier facility it is sure to be when we debut next 
April. 
 
We look forward to working with you in future and for many, many years down the road. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ken Schnacke 
President & General Manager 
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